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I thought I would send another newsletter to let you know the’ Art for interiors’ exhibition was hung   
yesterday and looks splendid.  
 It took a lot of effort to get them up the stairs but there was a good team of 
 helpers drawn from the New Maynard Gallery Trustees 
 So we left 23 hand pulled prints - 8 very big ones - these rarely come out, 
 for the team to hang- all has gone well and great care was taken by all. 
 

Had an extremely busy Summer having picked up 4 more commissions from 
 one client so I am working extremely hard to get them done by Christmas. 
 They also want a huge one in the New Year for their stair drop –  
so got my work cut out there, not only working on the images ( space wise) 
which will be on  canvases ( probably constructed in two parts to be hung 
 connected with a arty gap) and also transportation etc – but all very exciting. 
 

I am sorry to say I will not be doing workshops in the Autumn- as not enough hours in the day, but I am 
planning on doing two collagraph workshops in the New Year before we go away for a winter break. 

Newsletter  … Kim Major-George ...Late summer  2015 

       If you wish to come along to the preview -  you are very welcome  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
      
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

    

              
      
    
    
    

 

     

           
       

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
               
 
 
 
    
    
        
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spirit of the Earth  - 3rd leg of this beautiful thought provoking exhibition  

       Solo exhibition by Kim Major-George with contemporary poetry by Steve Thorp 
 

27th Oct  - 21st Nov 2015  
 
Meet the Artist Day  
Sat 31st Oct   10:30 -3:00 
 Hertford Theatre Gallery  
 The Wash, 
 Hertford .   SG14 1PS 
 Opening times : Closed Mon. & Sun.  
 Tues.- Sat.  - 10:00a.m.-11:00p.m. 

 
       What people have said about this mini tour already  

…”Rarely do you see two artists coming together to create such beautiful work, long may this 
relationship continue -  taking art to another level.”                                          …… Danielle  Henderson……… 
 
 “This multiple sensory exhibition was a joy- combining stunning hand pulled prints and original 
contemporary poetry making for a wonderful emotional experience. “                      .....Sophia Lockhart…… 

 

 Visit Redshanks Studio /Gallery  
 Redshanks, 
 West Street, 
 Lilley, Herts. LU2 8LH 
 Tel: 01462-769024 for appointment 
 

Want to see beautiful art at affordable prices – Kim is able to create images from her collection in clients 
bespoke colour ways – also create new designs to suit customer’s requirements. 

 

 


